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Foster the Snowman/Bonhomme Accueil highlights need for more foster 
families - Mayor part of Campaign 
 
OTTAWA, ON – February 6 2004, 10:00 am- Mayor Chiarelli built the first 
“snowchild” at City Hall today to promote the Foster the Snowman event.  
 
Foster the Snowman/Bonhomme Accueil is a fun family event to be held on 
the first Saturday of Winterlude, February 7th, between 9:00 am and 
noon in front of City Hall on Elgin Street. Members of the public are 
invited to build  “snowchildren”, representing the children and youth 
in foster homes across our area.  
 
 “I am proud to be a part of Foster the Snowman and raise awareness for 
the need for more foster homes in Ottawa” said Mayor Bob Chiarelli.  
“The people who will truly make Foster the Snowman a success are caring 
people from our community who will come forward to be foster parents.” 
 
“Having a safe and secure family environment for all children and youth 
in Ottawa and surrounding area is our common priority” said Barbara 
MacKinnon, Executive Director of the Children’s Aid Society of Ottawa.  
“That’s why we are reaching out to the community to encourage more 
people to foster. We need them now more than ever. ” 
 
Members of the public can visit www.fosteradoptwinningkids.com - a 
website, funded by the Children’s Aid Foundation, launched two years 
ago as a joint effort among the twelve children’s aid societies in 
eastern Ontario to help attract more families to foster children in 
care or they can phone their local CAS. For the CAS of Ottawa, people 
can call (613) 742-1620. 
 
The Children’s Aid Societies’ commitment to protecting children and 
youth from all forms of abuse and neglect is well established and long 
standing.  Helping to ensure children are placed in foster homes has 
been a key component of the societies’ work.  The need for additional 
foster families, both locally and across the province continues to be 
great. 
 
On any given day, the twelve children’s aid societies in Eastern 
Ontario care for up to 3000 children and youth.  Most of them are cared 
for by close to 1300 foster families  while others are awaiting a 
family to welcome them into their homes.   



 
In Ontario, there are 52 children`s aid societies who provided care to 
almost 16,000 children and youth in over 6,000 foster homes last year.  
 
Sponsors for the event include: the City of Ottawa, Desjardins 
Pharmacy, Ontario Medical Supplies, LinkEze Corporate Wear and 
Promotional Goods, and the twelve Winning Kids agencies. 
 
For information on how you can participate in Foster the Snowman 
contact Maureen Cech at (613) 747-7800 ext. 2682  
 
 


